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 The dream of building a brick school building 
for “Complexe Scolaire Bustani” or Garden School in 
Fizi, Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) was 
shared in the April 2018 newsletter.  The school was 
started in 2015 and during that year parents of the stu-

dents managed to 
make 31,000 bricks 
that were waiting to 
be used in the con-
struction of the new 
school.  We are de-
lighted to share the 
good news that not 
only has the founda-
tion been completed, 
but the walls are going 
up!  Seeing the pro-

gress that is being made inspires us to see this vital 
project to completion.  Pastor Fred believes that if  
funds are available the school could be completed by 
the end of September.   
 The remaining cost to complete the entire 
building is about $12,000.  Perhaps you would like to 
provide one of the six doors needed  at a cost of $170 

or a window at a cost of $90.  Eighteen windows are 
needed.  In addition to all the bricks produced by the 
parents they will need to purchase an additional 4,000 
at a cost of $550.  Any amount you would like to con-
tribute would be a wonderful investment in the lives of 
not only the current students, but students for many 
years to come.  Thank you for helping! 
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Update on Ngena:  Pastor Jeremiah informed us that Ngena continues to make good progress in his healing and 
recovery from surgical removal of a tumor on his arm.  The doctor has released him to return to his studies in 
Kampala.  He will need a follow-up visit in Nairobi in six weeks.  Thanks to all who contributed to his medical 
expenses.  Please continue to pray for complete healing for Ngena.   
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Current classrooms of Garden School in Fizi Territory, DRC  

Foundation of new school building — May, 2018 

Parents constructed 31,000 bricks  

It is exciting to see the walls going up! — July, 2018 
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A Need Supplied in India 

New Church in Thailand 

          

 Global Outreach has partnered with Rever-
end Wanchai Supawas in Sameong, Thailand for 
over thirty years.  During those years Wanchai and 
his wife, Pensri,  have invested their lives in minis-
try to reach and rescue boys, girls, and teens from  
troubled lifestyles in the various hilltribes of Thai-
land.  These students lived in the home for varying 
amounts of time receiving an education, love,  care, 
and Bible training. Hundreds of children’s lives 
have been impacted for Christ through this minis-
try.  Major funding from Global Outreach was used 
to build the home, original church and the dormito-
ries used for ministry to these girls and boys.   
  

              Throughout these past thirty years, Wan-
chai has also been the Pastor for his local commu-
nity church.  He has also planted many churches in 
the area.  Wanchai recently informed us that his 
church building is crumbling from damage by in-
sects.  He is asking our help to build a new church 
just as we helped build the original one thirty-three 
years ago.  The total cost of the new church will be 
$25,000 and we have already sent a small donation.  
He has raised most of the funds himself, but any-
thing we can give will be a big help to him.  If you 
would like to contribute to this need, please desig-
nate your donation for Thailand.   

Thank you for partnering with us to share Jesus to a world in need!                                                                   Bill & Renee Reed 

Drilling and installation of a well in India Pastor Lazarus (right)  and Thomas Jr. proudly display new 
pump for bore well that provides water for church property  

 Reverend Thomas and Pastor Lazarus send 
their sincere thanks to all who contributed to make 
the installation of the new bore well a reality for the 
Kuchupudi Church.  In addition to the well, some 
funds were also sent to help with the ongoing con-
struction expenses.  The members of this village 

church have been working to complete it for two 
years.  Our prayers and financial support are a real 
encouragement to them. Additional funds are still 
needed to finish the church building.    

New church currently under construction in Thailand 


